
 
Hello from the library! 
 

 
 
Beauty Point Book Fair – Week 6  
Our Scholastic Book Fair will take place next week in the library. This week 
during library lessons, there has been a lot of buzz and excitement as students 
get to preview the books, kits and stationery on offer. During library lessons 
they are completing Wish Lists detailing the items they wish to purchase, 
which will come home along with a brochure. 
 
Operating times:  
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th March  
 

 
During library sessions 

For students only 
 

*due to the swimming carnival on Thursday, KB will have library on 
Monday and 2C will have library on Tuesday  

 
 

Outside of school hours  
For students with a parent or carer 

 
Monday 3.10pm – 3.40pm 

Tuesday 8.15 - 8.50am and 3.10pm – 3.40pm  
 

 
Stock & reorders 
The Book Fair consists of a range of fun and exciting books, stationery and kits 
for all ages and stages. Stock will no doubt fly off the shelves over the week 
but rest assured that purchases can still be made even when a last copy of a 
particular item must stay on the shelf. These purchases will be put through as 
reorders and will be distributed to students once they arrive at school.  
 
Payment options: 
 
Payments in person (with a parent/carer) – card preferred  
During the morning and afternoon sessions parents can use tap-and-go 
credit and debit cards to pay for purchases. Card is the preferred payment 
method, however if you wish to use cash, we ask that you bring exact or near 
the desired amount to be purchased.  
 
For example, should you wish to purchase a $17 item a twenty-dollar note 
would be the preferred cash to pay with rather than larger notes requiring 
change. This way your child can choose some stationery items to bump up 
the total to the full value of the payment amount. 
 
 
 



 
During library sessions – cash or pre-payment online  
 

Pre-payment online (preferred option)  
Parents/carers have the option of prepaying for purchases using the 
website on the back of the student Wish List slips. These slips must be 
handed in at the library along with purchase, to confirm that payment 
has gone through. Should items requested not be available, a reorder 
will be made where possible.  

 
Cash  
Students are allowed to bring cash to purchase items during their 
library sessions. Students are requested to bring the exact or near the 
desired amount to be purchased. This can be a great opportunity to 
teach students to be responsible with money, to keep it safe during the 
day and bring it to their session to pay for their desired purchases.  

 
 
See you at the Book Fair! 
 
Bec Seelinger 
Library Teacher  


